
Driving Policy 

 
As part of Christ’s body, it is our desire to create a safe environment for youth to 

fellowship in. Therefore, in an effort to insure the safety of the youth who participate in 

the youth program here at Bethel Mennonite Church, we have adopted the following 

youth driving policy: 

 

 No youth (anyone 18 or younger) will be permitted to drive on any trips or events. 

 Youth are permitted to drive to and from the church or to and from events where 

we meet at an off-site location. 

 If a student leaves with someone who they did not come with, they must notify 
their parent/guardian. 

 In compliance with Ohio law, youth under the age of 17 are not permitted to drive 
more than one youth in their vehicle who is not a family member. 

 All adults who drive to events/trips must have a valid driver’s license and auto 
insurance. 

 Any vehicle used for a trip/event must have enough seat belts for all passengers in 

the vehicle, and all passengers must wear their seatbelts while riding to and from 

trips/events. 

 

 

I have read and understand the following driving policy. 

 

 

______________________________________  _________________ 

(Parent/Guardian Signature)     (Date) 

 

______________________________________  _________________ 

(Youth Signature)      (Date) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

(Revised: September 8, 2009) 


